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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
October 12, 2023 

 
 
 
Clarification: 
 
 
On page one please omit “written answers to questions will be posted on the City of Portsmouth 
website by October 12, 2023 @ 4:00 p.m. under the project heading.”  Addenda will not be 
published on our website.  Addenda will be sent to those whom attended the mandatory pre-
proposal meeting. 
 
 
All proposers will need to acknowledge this addendum and all addendae, if any, sent directly to 
those whom attended the mandatory pre-proposal meeting, within your proposal. Failure to do so 
may be subject to disqualification. 


